
H I G H - L E V E L  P A N E L  
O N  D I G I T A L

C O O P E R A T I O N  

DECEMBER 2019 -
MARCH 2020

F O L L O W  U P  T I M E L I N E

Consultations among
roundtables begin
Ongoing virtual meetings and
information sharing to explore 
 implementation options

SEPTEMBER 2019 

MAY 2020

APRIL 2020

CONTINUATION
Roundtables decide how to
continue their work, depending
on interest and need 

JULY - SEPT 2020
Preparations for UN General
Assembly 2020 in September
Potential inclusion of some
digital cooperation
recommendations and
implementation activities in
Member States' declaration on
the UN's 75th Anniversary (to
be negotiated by June, and
adopted on 21 September) 

Gather feedback on the High-
Level Panel's report and begin
establishment of 8 roundtable
groups related to its
recommendations, composed of
Champions & key constituents
Groups are open, inclusive and
multi-stakeholder

Roundtables submit inputs
and advice on
recommendations to the UN
Secretary-General's Special
Advisor on Digital Cooperaiton

UN Secretary-General presents a
Roadmap on Digital Cooperation
to Member States for their
consideration


